Sample Lesson Plan for Remote Learning


	BE RESPECTFUL

	Step 1:  Identify the desired behavior and describe it in observable, measurable terms.

	Respectful behavior during whole-group teacher-led instruction: Students will keep video on and audio muted. Students will use the chat box to ask a question. Teacher will pause periodically to answer questions.

	Step 2:  List a rationale for teaching the behavior (Why is it important?)

	It is important to be respectful to your peers and adults during virtual learning. By keeping your mic muted, everyone will be able to hear the teacher without distractions. By keeping your camera on, the teacher can see that students are listening attentively. By using the Reaction icon for raising your hand, the teacher will know when you have a question or want to respond with an answer.  

	Step 3:  Identify examples and non-examples of the desired behavior (What would the behavior look/sound like?  What would the behavior not look/sound like?)

	Examples
	Non-examples

	· Show how to turn camera on

· Show camera on, view of student’s face
· Show how to turn audio off and on
· Show how to use the chat to ask a question
	· Example of camera on, but not turned toward face
· Example of audio on with distracting or embarrassing noise in background
· Example of raising hand instead of using chat

	Step 4:  Practice/Role Play Activities 

	Model expected behavior (I do):  Teacher(s) model or read scenarios. Teacher then asks students to model the correct behavior.

For example, teacher raises hand (but hand isn’t visible on the camera) instead of using the chat. Ask students why this might not work as well or be as efficient as using the chat. Then ask students to practice using the chat to ask a question.



	Step 5:  Provide opportunities for practice

	· Weekly scenarios of what can happen when we don’t use the correct behaviors
· Publicly recognizing students who display respectful behavior

· Teacher regularly models respectful behavior


Adapted from:  Langland, S., Lewis-Palmer, T., & Sugai, G. (1998)
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